HMr, Harry Walker
Speaker of the House
State Capitol
Montgomery, Alabama

Dear lr, Walker:

The lontgomery Pilot Club is composed of a group
of some of the most active and interested busi-
ness women in our city. Tiis groups takes an
active part in all civic movementis, and views
with more than usual interest the activities of
our state law-makers,

At their last meeting, the llontgomery Pilots went
on record as favoring the passage of the Drivers'
License Bill which was introduced by Mr. R. F.
Hamner, The Pilots feel that tikis bill should
have the support of every member of both Senate
and House when it comes b.fore these bodies for

heir action. From the terrible toll of lives
taken each year because of careless driving, and
because of the number of incompetent drivers in
our State who are responsible for so many of the
accidents which occur, we think this one measure
is of vital importance, and we urge the fullest
support of every representative for it.

Coupled in iumportance with the Drivers' License
Bill is the Stock Bill known as House Bill 80,
The importance of this bill makes it deserve full
support, and we trust that every man in our State
Legislature will cast his vote for its passage.



AMontgomery

We want you to know that we are interested in
these two bills, particularly, and that we are
watching with eagerness their fate when they

come into the hands of our representatives, If
there is anything we can do to secure support

for them, we trust you will call upon us for this
support,

Sincerely yours
Montgomery Pilot Club

Lucie Dowe, Chairwman
Civic Committee




